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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 
¼ Page  $30 
½ Page  $47 
Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 
½ Page  $22 
Full Page $41 

 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

Town Crew and Town Office will be 

closed on  

Wednesday, November 11th  

For Remembrance Day 
 

 
 

Garbage Pick-Up: Front street 

garbage pick-up will begin on  

Monday, November 2nd.  

Please have your garbage out front  

by 8:00 am. 
 

 
 

Taxes 
 

From July – December, 2015 a 1% penalty 

per month will be charged on all current 

taxes still outstanding. In January, 2016 a 

10% penalty will be charged on all 

outstanding taxes. 
 
 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 1pm-6pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 9am-12pm 
 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Wednesday, November 11th  

For Remembrance Day 
 

 

Street Lights 
 

If you have noticed any burnt out street 

lights within town limits please contact the 

Town Office at 306.967.2251 
 
 

Season Greetings Ads 
 

Don’t forget to contact the Town Office by 

November 22nd if you are interested in 

putting a Season’s Greetings Ad in the 

December Newsletter.  
 

Size of Ad: Business Card Size 

Cost: $12.00 
 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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November Rec News 
 

ARENA: Arena registration was September the 
8th.  If you missed registration please do so asap.  
Payment is due by December 31st.  If you need a 
form I can email one to you, or you can pick one 
up at the rec office.  If you have any questions 
please contact the rec office. 
 

Caretaker/concession sign up sheets are now 
posted on the rink bulletin board, and concession 
door.  The sign up format has changed a little 
from past years. Caretakers can now sign up for 
half weeks, Mon-Thurs / and Fri-Sun shifts.  Total 
volunteer time still must add up to 2 weeks by 
seasons end. 
 

All concession shifts will be posted by months 
end. 
 

WORKERS FOR HIRE: There will be a sign up 
sheet on the concession door for anyone willing 
to do fill in work at the concession.  We will post 
your name and number for other workers to 
contact if they need some one to fill in. 
 

SASKATCHEWAN LOTTERIES TRUST FUND GRANT: 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as 6/49 Western 6/49, and Scratch 
&Win are placed in the Saskatchewan Lotteries 
trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are used to 
support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 
recreation and community groups in the 
province.  Community groups in Eatonia receive 
funding from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant 
Program 

 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@sakstel.net 

 

Remembrance Day Program 

November 9, 2015 

Eaton School Gym 

11:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 
 

All Community members are welcome to 

join us as we Remember. We look 

forward to seeing everyone there. 

Eatonia Band Association 
Christmas Fundraiser 

 

 

 

 

 

Eatonia Band Association is selling 
Red, Pink, and White Poinsettias for $20.00 each 

as well as 
‘Berries and Bows’ wreaths and Mixed Tropical 

Planters for $33.00 each.  
 

If you have not received a call by 
November 6, 2015 

And would like to purchase a plant, 
Please contact 

Tosha Stallmann at 306.460.4779 
Or 

Cheryl Bailey at 306.967.2846 
 

Note: Pickup will be December 8th or 9th. Watch for posters 

for exact day, time & location for pickup. 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING OCTOBER 2015 NEWSLETTER 
 
Another month has flown by, and we are well into fall.  The gardens are emptied, and we are working on cleaning 
out the flower beds.  The residents are certainly enjoying the warm days we have been lucky to have this month, 
however we need to prepare for the winter months to come! We currently have 21 residents living at EOL.  
  
The nurses’ station is decorated with Scarecrows we made at Crafts and now have our Spooky Cats hanging up!!  
Thank you to Marie Smith for planning these sessions and to Danielle Wolbaum and Nicki Bailey for assisting. We 
are looking forward to Halloween at EOL.  Amy’s Playschool class is coming to carve pumpkins with the residents. 
We are also looking forward to the ghosts and goblins coming to see us on Halloween night.  We will be gathering 
in the Activity Room at 4:30 to hand out treats.  Hope to see you then! 
 
Other activities enjoyed by the residents include Morning Exercises, Guess the Word, Balloon Badminton, 
Shuffleboard and playing the Wii.  Weekly Bingos are very well attended.  Thank you to those who lend a helping 
hand to the residents who need it.   They are very grateful!    We have also been joined by family and friends of the 
residents.  That is nice to see!  
  
Six residents attended the OSAC musical performance of Boris Sichon at Eaton School.  They thoroughly enjoyed 
the different instruments and the tales of his travels around the world.  Thank you to the Eaton School for including 
us!  Some of the residents also went out for supper, meeting up with family and friends in Eston.  Thank you to 
Leah Helman and Janina Evans for arranging this.  One comment made the next day was “It was the best steak I 
have ever eaten!”  Thank you to the Eatonia and District Health Care Foundation for letting us use the bus for these 
outings.  The residents really enjoy it. 
 
We had our own polling station at E.O.L. for the election.  Over half the residents exercised their civic right and 
voted this year.  Interesting discussions were held after about elections gone by! 
 
Our sincere gratitude goes out to all the men and women who provide church services for the residents of Eatonia 
Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is a very important part of their care and is greatly appreciated 
by the residents and staff.  Services are held every Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us. 
 
The residents and staff were treated to a lunch brought in by the Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary.  They had A&W 
chicken with salads and homemade pies.  Everyone thoroughly enjoyed this! The Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary 
raises money for the residents of Eatonia Oasis Living, buying supplies that are needed and funding special 
occasions such as this.  Thank you for all you do for us.  Their next fundraiser is a Bake Sale that will be taking place 
at the Christmas Home Based Business and Craft Show on November 28.  This is held at the Eatonia Community 
Hall from 11:00 to 4:00.  Any donations of baking would be greatly appreciated, and can be dropped off at the Hall 
that morning.   The Auxiliary is also looking for new members.  If you are interested in joining this group, please call 
Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.  
 
Last, but certainly not least, our sincere gratitude goes out to all of you who have made a donation of any kind to 
our facility.  We appreciate it very much!! 

HAPPY HAUNTING!!
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Terry Fox Report 
 

I would like to thank all the participants, 
volunteers, sponsors and prize donators for 

Terry Fox. 
 

Run Total     $2,807.00 
Silver Fox Bingo    $143.50 
PCCU Breakfast    $329.00     
Total      $3,279.50 

 

Eaton School    $1,500.00 
Glidden Colony School   $426.55   
 

GRAND TOTAL    $5,206.05 
 

Thanks again for supporting cancer research. 
GREAT JOB!! 
Pam Schmaltz 

 

 

 
NEW 

 

!!Prepare Your Child For School!! 
 

ALL DAY PLAYSCHOOL SESSIONS 

 
Playful Learning Family Childcare Home 

 
All day sessions from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 
Licensed Early Childhood Educator with 19 
years professional experience will guide your 
child through play, to learn 
 
 
 **important social skills such as: 
 

   Sharing 
 

   Taking turns 
 

      Acceptable etiquette 
 

   Kind and gentle behavior with peers 
 

 **school readiness skills such as: 
 

Recognizing numbers, letters and 
colors 
 

   Memorization through games 
 

Cutting, pasting and much, much 
more!  

 
 
Includes *nutritious from scratch home 
cooked* 2 snacks and 1 meal following 
Canada’s Food Guide and as required by 
Early Years Branch, Ministry of Education 
 
Small Groups of 5 children       Ages 31 months and up 

 

Starting at $30/session 
 

For more information please call: Deb 306.967.7777 
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EATONIA FOWL SUPPER 
 

This year the fowl supper was very well attended with 369 people enjoying a delicious turkey supper with 
all the fixings. Gail Morgan was the lucky winner of the 50/50 raffle.  
 
The Fowl Supper Committee would like to thank the following for their monetary donations towards 
purchasing the turkeys:    
  
Achieve Land and Crop Sciences (Matt McKinnon)   KB Air Conditioning (Kevin Butt)   
Becker Oilfield Maintenance Ltd.      Leah Cooper  
Bews Agrow         Lora’s Beauty Salon  
Bredy Construction       Paul & Lisa Stevens  
Bredy’s Country Store       Prairie Centre Credit Union  
Co-op          Prairie Oasis Drinking Water  
Crop Productions Services        Rhodes Sales & Service  
Deb’s Massage Therapy       Somerville Farms (2014) Ltd.  
Eatonia Agencies        Somerville Land Corp.  
Janeil Enterprises        The 21-44 Store  
Jasman Lumber Sales        Town of Eatonia  
 
The Committee would also like to thank:   
  

 Kulyk Enterprises (Brad & Shanna Kulyk) for donating the plates and utensils  

 Eaton School Students for designing and hanging the posters around town 

 Shanna Kulyk for decorating the front window in the entrance 

 Bredy’s Country Store for making the coleslaw  

 All who donated food articles and other supplies that were needed  

 Everyone who cooked a turkey, vegetable or a dessert  

 All the volunteers who phoned for donations  

 To the band students who worked at the supper.  They did a fabulous job! 

 The Town Office for allowing the donations to be dropped off there 

 To the Fowl Supper Committee especially Viv Verm, Shanna Kulyk and Julie Duval who headed the 

committee.  This wouldn’t have happened if they had not taken it on.  

Thank you to everyone for making this Fowl Supper such a huge success!  
 
If your group would like to request a donation from the fowl supper, please submit a letter to the 
Committee by November 13, 2015.  The letter can be dropped off at the Town Office.   
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I would like to thank everyone who 
planned & attended my bridal shower. 
It was a wonderful time.  
A huge thank you to everyone who 
supported and came to celebrate our 
wedding.  

 

Anita & Clinton Hoffman 

 
 
 

 

Suites for Rent: 
 

 Eatonia Housing Authority –  
Corcoran Place. 

 

1 Bedroom; Fridge & Stove;  
Washer & Dryer available.  

Rent geared to income. 
For more information or to apply, 
please contact Darlene Olson,  

Phone 306.967.2582 Or  
306.460.9078 

 
 

Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 
 

Another successful trade show has come and 
gone! The Eatonia and District Chamber of 

Commerce would like to thank all the 
volunteers, exhibitors, anyone who donated 

money, time and expertise and all those 
people who took time out of their busy 

weekend to attend. 
 

The winners of the money trees were Bob 
Quinney and Joanne Bredy. The poker hands 

were won by  
 

#1 Darcy Scott with a straight 
#2 Carol Volk with 3 10’s 

#3 Carol Schaeffer with 3 9’s 
 

Best Booth award was given to Kactus.  
 

Upcoming Chamber events are the Bosses 
Christmas Party on December 5, 2015 

featuring the Dueling Piano’s 
And Old Fashioned Christmas on  

December 12, 2015.   



     
                                                                                                                                      NOVEMBER 2015 

 

www.eatonia.ca  
 

7 

Caretaker Wanted 
 

A caretaker is required for the Eatonia 
United Church.  This involves general 
cleaning on a weekly basis as well as 
other duties that may arise for special 
events. 
 

A caretaker is also required for general 
grounds work.  The applicant must 
supply own equipment.  
If interested, you may apply for either 
position or for both. 
 

Send written application along with 
wages expected and 2 references to 
Box 506 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 or email 
gloriafitzpatrict@rocketmail.com by 
November 10th 
 

For details on duties, contact Gloria 
Fitzpatrict at 306-967-2786 or Sharon 
Price at 306-460-5267 

 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        
Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

Laporte Quilters are holding a 
Show & Sale 

At the Eaton House on 
 

Saturday, November 28th, 2015 
From 1:00pm – 5:00pm 

 
 
 
 

Our Quilt Raffle tickets will be on 
sale until then. Draw at 5:00 pm 

and proceeds go to  
Eatonia Oasis Living. 

 

 
100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 

Opening mid-January 2015 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Delivery to Eatonia 
Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 
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Christmas Open House 
Saturday November 28th, 2015 

11:00am – 4:00pm 

Eatonia Community Hall 
 

Avon, Baking, Epicure, 5th Ave Jewelery, Homemade 

Crafts, Regal, Tupperware,  

and much much more!   

Great Gift Ideas! 
 

Complimentary Coffee & Squares! 

Hope to see YOU there! 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 
 

Annual U.C.W. Silent Auction & Tea 

at the United Church on Saturday 

November 7
th

 from 2:00 – 4:00pm 

 

Donations of new articles and 

baking are gratefully appreciated.  

Drop off donations to the church by 

noon on Saturday.  

 

Come one come all!! 

 

 

Christmas Home Based  

Business Craft Sale 

 

Saturday, November 28, 2015 
Eatonia Community Hall 

11:00 am – 4:00 pm 
 

E.O.L. Auxiliary will have a bake table. 
Donations are appreciated. Money 

raised for Resident supplies. 

 
 

Baking can be dropped off at the 
community hall after 9:00 am. 
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Eatonia Heritage Board 
          Presents 

 

 

   Eatonia Community Hall February 27, 2016 
   Cocktails 5:30pm. Supper 6:30pm. Show 8:00pm. 

          Tickets $65.00 available at 
          Eatonia Agencies 306-967-2201 

       or Virginia 306-463-9220 
           Reserved tables of 8 are available 

                Limited seating ADVANCED TICKETS ONLY
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Old Fashioned Christmas 

at Eatonia Community Hall 

Saturday December 12th, 2015 

2:00 pm- 5:00pm 

Entertainment 

Visit from Santa 

Free Goodie Bags 

Santa’s Hut 

Face Painting & Crafts 

Beef on a Bun & Hotdogs 

Sleigh Rides 

Street Hockey 

Pictures with Santa 

Watch for Posters for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

BOOK SALE 
Eatonia Library 

 

Tues, November 17, 2015 – 11:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Wed, November 18, 2015 – 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Thurs, November 19, 2015 – 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Hard Cover, Paperbacks,  
Used Magazines, Kids’ Books 

Wide Variety of Books in Excellent Condition to 
Choose From 

 

$0.50 to $2.00 each 
or bring in your own bag 
to fill for a special deal 

 

Refreshments and Goodies Served 

 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

Eatonia Oasis Living  
is looking for volunteers who would be 

willing to drive residents to appointments, 
outings etc. 

 

If this is something you may be interested 
in, or if you would like more information, 

please call  
Cora or Michele at (306)967-2447. 

 

 


